WGDDMEN HILLS

METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

11/17/2022

Kate Varnum

Drexel, Barrell & Co

3 S 7% Street

Colorado Springs, CO 80905

Re: Commitment letter for El Paso County Sheriff Substation, 12062 Royal County Down Road

Dear Kate,

The above-named property is an included property of the Woodmen Hills Metropolitan District
(WHMD). The parcel is slated to be a Sheriff Substation. Adequate water supply and wastewater
capacity exist, thus the above said property can be provided water and wastewater services for
submitted project by WHMD.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

W ds

Wally Eaves, Wastewater Enterprise Director, Woodmen Hills Metropolitan District
Cc: John P. McGinn, District Engineer

JD Shivvers, Water Enterprise Director
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